
Garlinge Primary School and Nursery 
 

 

 
 

 

18th March 2022 

Dear Parents and Carers,  

 

As you know Easter is just around the corner, and we are planning a special egg 

decorating competition for any child that would like to take part. 

Any materials can be used such as paint, pens, paper shapes, pom poms, sequins 

or anything else that inspires you.  You could choose to decorate an eggshell, 

papier-mache or polystyrene egg – anything that is egg shaped.  

Please bring your egg in to school by Thursday 31st March to be judged on Friday 

1st April – there will be a prize for the most creative entry per class! 

We look forward to seeing your EGG-cellent creations! 

 

Yours faithfully, 

PTFA  

Ptfa.garlinge@gmail.com 

 

 

 

 


